
The next WVAL General Membership meeting is June 11, 2017 WVAL  at
Sycamore Shoals.  Our presenter will be Linda Campbell.  Linda is an award
winning  photographer  and  will  be  demonstrating  photo  technique  and
displays.

The Watauga Valley Art League welcomes all who wish to visit us during our educational and
instructive monthly gatherings. Be Happy and paint more!

Some of the WVAL artists' artwork may be seen at www.wataugavalleyartleague.com. For more
information about the Watauga Valley Art League please contact Elton O'Hara at (423) 946-5607 or email us

WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com
*** Dues for 2017: $33 per person ($45 per couple and $18 for students) ***

Mail to: Watauga Valley Art League, PO Box 2177, Johnson City, TN 37605
***For your convenience, all forms and applications are in PDF Format

and can be downloaded and printed from www.WataugaValleyArtLeague.com***

Mark your calendars for  2017
                  June 5, 11:30am.........WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe

June 11, 1:30pm – 3:30pm.......WVAL General Membership Meeting
June 22, 12pm to 4pm.....Bring Artwork for Summer Judged Show
June 23, 10:30am........Artwork will be Judged
June 23 & 24.......Set up for Summer Show at Sycamore Shoals
June 25, 1:30pm to 4:00 pm......Meet the artist Reception, Sycamore Shoals
June 25 to July 31.......WVAL Summer Art Show
July 3, 11:30am.....WVAL Board Meeting at One Acre Cafe
July 9, 1:30pm to 3:30pm.....WVAL General Membership Meeting         
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